
Industry participants that are returning to the industry after a period of disqualification are
required to reapply for the registration they wish to hold. Participants can apply for the
registration whilst disqualified so that a new registration is in place when the disqualification
period is over. 

Below is a guide on how to apply for a GWIC registration. If you require assistance with your
application, please contact the Registration and Welfare Team on 13 49 42 (13 GWIC).
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